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17 January 2024 
 

CLUB MEETING NOTICE 
 
Dear Member Clubs 
 
As outlined in the recent Board Summary Update it was agreed that the as clubs continue to unify and with a 
number of clubs competing across a number of competitions, separate competition / council club meetings can 
be a time burden on our clubs’ volunteers.   
 
Many clubs are required to attend club meeting across more than one council during the year and it was therefore 
agreed that the following initiatives would be trialled in 2024: 
 

a. Two to Three unified club meetings would be held to address areas that will apply to all competition 

streams to ensure consistent and streamlined messaging across our member clubs.  Councils are then 

able to schedule meetings for any competition specific matters if required. 

 

b. All club memos will be available for all club committee members to access.   A common challenge faced 

by clubs is ensuring all club committee members are across key areas of communication.  Facilitating 

access to all relevant stakeholders may assist with this.  As a result, all operational memos (i.e. 

competition matters, grants, FNSW updates, etc.) will be now accessed via the following link: 

Club Communication Info and Memos - Football South Coast. 

 

c. A separate registrar zoom meeting will be held at the beginning of the year to address specific operation 

registration requirements and not form part of club meetings given specific areas to address. 

 

d. Annual club Meetings will only be held if elections are required and if the Council / Clubs would like a 

meeting post season for any specific matter to address or discuss. 

In relation to point (a) the first FSC Club Meeting is scheduled for 12 February commencing at 6:30pm.  An agenda 
and location details will be sent shortly.  However, if you could please save the date in the interim. 
 

Yours in football,  
 

Ann-Marie Ball iana 
Chief Executive Officer 
Football South Coast  
 

http://www.footballsouthcoast.com/
https://footballsouthcoast.com/club-comm/

